
From: Gavin Cooper  

Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 1:37 pm 

To: Trish Gill 

Cc: Kaja Mazzotti-Vetter 

Subject:Re: 78687-OTH [Lintern] - application for deck and steps on Moenui ER 

Thanks Trish,  

I will let Bruce, Janet and Riki know. The timeframes associated with notification will have 

implications for engaging builder.   

Please consider application on basis of 30 year term now please.  

I will keep in touch in the New Year.  

 

Regards  

Gavin  

On 23/12/2021 10:14 Trish Gill wrote:  

Hi Gavin, 

Following up my phone call just now, as discussed, our process team for the application  

meet this morning.  While the team feels comfortable with the application and  

appropriately working through any critical issues, the type of activity does require public  

notification.  A licence, if approved, will act as an exclusive occupation and therefore  

does require to be publicly notified.  I will action the required re-tasking of the  

application today, however, nothing will occur until after the 10th January 2022.     

   

Under the Conservation Act a term of up to 30 years can be considered.  The application  

as it stands is for a term of 10 years, the applicant may want to reconsider this in light of  

the information regarding public notification.  If you could please confirm if that is the  

case. 

Thanks, and a very happy Christmas. 

Naku noa na,  

   

Trish Gill  

Permissions Advisor  
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